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ACTION TRACKING FOR THE EDUCATION, YOUTH & CULTURE OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

Meeting Date Agenda item Action Required Action
Officer(s)

Action taken Timescale

18.03.2021 5. Community Asset 
Transfer Update

That the Chairman writes to 
Cambrian Aquatics and Holywell 
Leisure Centre colleagues on 
behalf of the Committee to thank 
them for their work and dedication 
throughout the emergency 
situation.

Cllr David 
Healey / Ceri 
Shotton

Letter sent to both 
Cambrian Aquatics and 
Holywell Leisure Centre.

Completed

18.03.2021 6. Update on Welsh 
Government Funding 
for Schools

That the Chairman writes to Lucy 
Morris, Strategic Finance Manager 
- Schools Accounting and Finance, 
who had recently retired, to thank 
her for her work and support over a 
number of years. 

Cllr David 
Healey / Ceri 
Shotton

Letter of thanks sent to 
Lucy Morris on 
19.05.2021

Completed

18.03.2021 7. Self-Evaluation of 
Education Services

David Hytch asked how the 
Emotional Literacy Support 
Assistant (ELSA) training was 
being offered and delivered.  Claire 
Homard agreed to provide the 
Committee with further information 
on the training following the 
meeting.  

Jeanette Rock Information e-mailed to 
all Committee Members 
on 25.03.2021

Completed


